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NAPA SPECIAL INVESTIGATIONS BUREAU

Drug Task Force

1535 Airport Blvd., Napa 94558

707-253-4458

NSIB GOVERNING BOARD OPEN MEETING

March 2010
AGENDA ITEMS
1.
ROLL CALL - The regular monthly meeting of the NSIB Governing Board was called to order on Thursday, March 18, 2010, at 10:50 a.m. at the Napa PD.  Board members present included; Chairman Chief Richard Melton of the Napa PD, Sheriff Doug Koford, Chief Mary Butler of the Napa County Probation Department, Chief Monty Castillo of the St. Helena PD, District Attorney Gary Lieberstein, Captain Mark Rasmussen of the CHP and Bureau Commander Gary Pitkin.  Board members absent included; Chief Jonathan Mills of the Calistoga PD.
2.
PUBLIC COMMENT -  FORMDROPDOWN 
 members of the public attended this meeting.

3.
MINUTES – Chief Butler moved that the minutes of the February Governing Board Meeting be approved as written.  Captain Rasmussen seconded the motion, which was then approved unanimously.

Commander Pitkin discussed the Cop Link database and DOJ’s plans to make it available state wide.  The annual maintenance fee for access is $6,000 per year.  Commander Pitkin will receive more information and report back to the board.
Commander Pitkin commented on NSIB’s Revolving Fund MOU which was distributed to the board.  The County Counsel and the Board of Supervisors are still reviewing the findings.  Commander Pitkin will report back to the board when he receives more information.

4.
OPEN DISCUSSION
Mr. Lieberstein reported that the Cal E.M.A. grant application and supporting data were submitted before the deadline and will be presented to the Board of Supervisors on March 23, 2010, for approval.
5.
ADJOURNMENT – To continue with Closed Board Meeting.
Closed Session – Case Review/Planning (Government Code §54957.8)









________________________








Chief Richard Melton, Chairman
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